
ERRATUM to the Assessment Report prepared in respect of JRPP No. 2015 – STH007 
 
Shellharbour City Hub S96(2) application 
 
 
 
Section 4.3.4 of the Assessment Report (page13) contains two (2) typographical errors in relation to 
parking space numbers on the upper car park level. 

 
1. The reference to “residual 44 parking spaces” in paragraph 4 should read “34 parking 

spaces”; and 
 
2. The reference to “the remaining 15 spaces on the upper car park level” in paragraph 5 

should read “5 spaces”. 
 
 
 

 

 


